

Final Exam
Teens 2 – 2022
Move It 2 and 3 - Units 4, 6 and 8

Name:

Date:

Part 1: Listening

1) Listen to the conversation. Check (✓) A, B, or C.

- a) The man is _____.
A going to work ☐ B going home ☐ C going to see a friend ☐
- b) The time now is _____.
A 4:45 ☐ B 5:15 ☐ C 5:45 ☐
- c) At the moment, the woman is taking a course in _____.
A teaching ☐ B Japanese ☐ C healthcare ☐
- d) The man has _____ Japan.
A lived in ☐ B traveled to ☐ C worked in ☐
- e) The man would like _____.
A coffee and a snack ☐ B tea and a snack ☐ C a snack only ☐

2) Listen to five speakers. Match them with the questions they are answering A–E.

- | | |
|------------------------------------|--|
| Speaker 1 ☐ | A What did you do over the weekend? |
| Speaker 2 ☐ | B What's your favorite season? |
| Speaker 3 ☐ | C How do you usually travel to work? |
| Speaker 4 ☐ | D What's the best book you've ever read? |
| Speaker 5 ☐ | E How much exercise do you do? |

Part 2: Use of English

3) Complete the sentences with one word.

Example: Are they from Switzerland?

- a) There isn't _____ milk in the fridge.
- b) I'm taller _____ my brother.
- c) The art gallery is closed _____ Mondays.
- d) _____ aren't many books on the shelf.
- e) I spoke to him on the phone ten minutes _____.
- f) They _____ like the film – they left after 10 minutes.
- g) "How much coffee do you drink?" "Quite a _____."
- h) They are _____ noisiest neighbors on the street.
- i) I haven't _____ to Egypt. Is it nice?
- j) He _____ ask for a cappuccino – he asked for a latte.
- k) Is she _____ to travel to India next summer?
- l) Where _____ he yesterday morning?
- m) Have you _____ broken your leg?

4) Choose the correct option

- a) We don't have **some** / **any** money.
- b) I have **a lot of** / **a lot** brothers and sisters.
- c) Please drive **careful** / **carefully**. The weather's bad.
- d) Can we meet **on** / **in** Monday evening?
- e) I don't like **get up** / **getting up** early.
- f) Have you finished that book **yet** / **just**?
- g) This is **the best** / **better** museum I've ever visited
- h) This bike's **most** / **more** expensive than mine.
- i) He's eaten **too many** / **too much** cake, and now he feels sick!
- j) We had a boring weekend. We didn't have **anything** / **nothing** to do.

Part 3: Reading

5) Read the text and check (✓) A, B, or C.

The best place in the world to live

Vancouver is the third biggest city in Canada. It's in the south west of the country, and it has a population of 2.6 million. A recent study showed that it's the best city in the world to live. The study looked at areas like weather, transportation, education, healthcare, and safety. This study happens every year and Vancouver is usually number one.

We asked Vancouver resident Jacob Meyers if he agrees.

I've lived in Vancouver all my life. I work for an engineering company, and I've traveled on business to many Canadian cities. Two years ago another company offered me a very good job in Montreal, but I didn't take it because I never want to leave my city. Let me tell you why not:

Vancouver is situated between the mountains and the Pacific Ocean. That means the summers aren't too hot and the winters aren't too cold. It also rains a lot, in summer and winter. Some people don't like that, but I do because our gardens and parks are always green and fresh. Every day I cycle or walk for an hour in a park, and in Vancouver you're never more than a few minutes from one.

I don't feel frightened when I walk in Vancouver's streets at night. Of course, Vancouver has a high population and there's crime in every big city, but compared to the USA, for example, it's quite safe.

But my favorite thing about Vancouver is its incredible mix of nationalities. I've got friends here from all over the world. And there's an enormous variety of foreign food in the restaurants and markets. I've eaten wonderful dishes from China, India, Italy, Greece, and Japan, and I haven't been to any of these places.

Example: Vancouver is bigger than all the other Canadian cities.

A True ☐ B False ☒ C Doesn't say ☐

- 1 Two thousand, six hundred people live in the south west of Canada.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 2 A study says that Vancouver is the best place for a city vacation.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 3 Jacob was born in Vancouver.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 4 There are some mountains between Vancouver and the ocean.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 5 It often rains in summer in Vancouver.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 6 Jacob has a big garden.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐

- 7 He lives an hour away from the nearest park.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 8 He never walks in the streets at night.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 9 Jacob can speak a lot of foreign languages.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐
- 10 He has been to Italy on vacation.
A True ☐ B False ☐ C Doesn't say ☐

6) Now read the text again and answer the questions.

- 1 How often does the study happen?

- 2 Where has Jacob traveled for his work?

- 3 What are the winters like in Vancouver?

- 4 Are there many parks in Vancouver?

- 5 What does Jacob like best about Vancouver?

Part 4: Writing

7) Write the steps and ingredients to cook mashed pumpkin and eggplant milanesas.

